
The Committee considered its future business.

By unanimous consent it was agreed, That the Committee authorize the 
expenditure of funds from the Committee budget to retain the services of Pixelgraph 
Studios, for work to be performed relating to a report on the National Parliamentary
Forum held on May 30, 1988.

By unanimous consent it was agreed,—That the Committee authorize the 
expenditure of funds from the Committee budget to retain the services of Michel 
Provencher to provide the musical part of a videotape of the National Parliamentary 
Forum on the Status of Disabled Persons.

By unanimous consent it was agreed,—That the Chairman be authorized to 
retain the services of a firm for the production of audio cassettes of the report No 
nTws is Bad News / Pas de nouvelles, mauvaises nouvelles.

At 3-38 o’clock p.m., the Committee adjourned to the call of the Chair.

Clairette Bourque
Acting Clerk of the Committee
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